
 

A message from Oathall PTA (OPTA) 

OPTA Prize Draw 

OPTA is open for business! 

Welcome to the new term to all our current and new parents. 

We have been very quiet during the pandemic, but the team have still been dreaming up 

ideas to raise money to enhance the educational experience for all of our children. 

Last term, we invited parents of local businesses to donate items for a silent auction. 

Despite these difficult times we have been inundated with offers, in fact so many that a silent 

auction is no longer viable! 

So we have used the skill of flexibility that we have all learnt over the past 18 months to 

change things slightly and from Friday 24th September you will be able to purchase tickets via 

school gateway to win one of the fantastic prizes that have been donated. 

To support our local businesses, we will be promoting them all on the OPTA pages and on 

our Facebook site so please do remember to support local. 

Prizes range from beauty treatments, boiler services, a round of golf for 4, art work, career 

coaching, personal training, meals out and many more. 

If you have a local business, there is still time to donate and gain the opportunity to be 

promoted. Please send an email with details to opta@oathall.org before 18th September. 

Tickets will be £5 and you can purchase as many as you would like to. 

A live draw via Facebook will take place on Saturday 2nd October. 

We will be back in touch when the tickets are available to tell you all of the fantastic prizes 

on offer! 

Don’t forget if you would like to get more involved with the work of the PTA, our next 

meeting is on Monday 27th September at 7pm via Zoom. 

With kind regards 

OPTA Committee 

mailto:opta@oathall.org

